


would no longer want to live or raise a family in the local area. There would be irreversible damage to our rural 

community and destroy the village I now call home. 

This application is not in accordance with the Cherwell Local Development Plan. There is no need for this 

development and there are no material considerations that should warrant planning permission being granted. 

This development is unjust, unreasonable and inappropriate for the village of Chesterton. I strongly request 

that planning permission in NOT granted for this application. 

Yours Sincerely,

Charley Cronin  


